From: Nicole Poko <nicopoko@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Mar 14, 2023 at 10:12 AM

Subject: Re: Opposition to Controversial Guest Speaker

To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, <Csharkey@hbschools.org>

Greg,

To summarize my previous email, my concerns are linked to the controversies surrounding this
guest. I've outlined below how this might impact the community’s reception to this guest.

If you simply do not agree there is a concern, then please state that. However, | resent the
implications that my concerns are based on political party. | am not only a resident but a local
business owner, | have a mission to embrace community members regardless of their political
identities.

Sincerely,
Nicole Poko



